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London Nautical School - Sixth Form Parents Evening - 

Wednesday 15th January 4-7pm  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I am writing to invite you to the Sixth Form Parents Evening on Wednesday 15th January. This will 

be an opportunity to meet with each of your child’s teachers to discuss their progress through their 

courses. The evening will also allow you to discuss your child’s recent performance in their PPE 

Exams and also receive information about how best to support them moving forward.  

 

I would appreciate if you could complete the form found in the link below  to let us know whether 

you can attend or not. If you are unable to attend then we would like to arrange an alternative time 

for you to come in to receive feedback on your child’s progress. If you did not receive the email 

could I ask that you please contact adminteam@lns.org.uk to make sure we have the correct 

address for you.  

 

If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact me, your child’s tutor or the 

specific class teacher.  

 

Have a lovely break and I look forward to seeing you on the 15th January.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mr. Knight  

Assistant Headteacher - Key Stage 5  

0207 928 6801 Ext:224 

mknight@lns.org.uk 

 

LINK TO FORM 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCK5zwT8eN_7xxaPkCOmX41a8CDd0hDJP1CEbXaX
tEfdqDXQ/viewform 


